
OSLER SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Principal:  Ms. Audrey Kampen 

Vice-Principal:  Mr. Glenn  Key 
 

Phone: 306-239-2077 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Monday, Oct. 2—Thursday, Oct. 5 
   Scholastic Book Fair 

Tuesday, Oct. 3 & Thursday, Oct. 5 
   Student Progress Conferences for  
   Grades 1 to 9— 3:30 to 7:00 pm 

Friday, Oct. 6 
   Teacher PD & Prep Time—No school 

Monday, Oct. 9 
   Thanksgiving—No school  

Tuesday, Oct.10—Thursday, Oct. 12 
   Apple Pick-up 

Tuesday, Oct. 10 
   SCC Meeting—6:00 pm 

Monday, Oct. 16 
   Picture day 

 

   October 3, 2017 

Dear Parents, 
 

What lovely autumn weather to get soccer and cross country 

season underway. Our volleyball teams are also practicing 

hard. It is so good for students to have these opportunities to 

learn new skills and to push themselves to be the best that they 

can be.   

I am also very pleased that we are able to 

offer our students great opportunities in the 

arts. On October 16th-18th, our Resource 

Center will become a recording studio as four of our classrooms 

participate in a project called Live Arts Saskatchewan. Profes-

sional artists/playwrights, Michelle Olson (Vancouver) and Yvette 

Nolan (Saskatoon) will be teaching classes which will be broad-

cast live across the country. Currently there are more than 1000 

schools registered to watch. Both of these indigenous artists are 

well known nationally. Students will be introduced to storyweav-

ing, a theatrical technique used to share their own stories, using 

gesture, voice, song, movement, repetition. Together, students 

and artists will examine their personal connections to this land, 

and weave them together to create a short theatre/movement 

piece that explores how we live together here in a good way.  

On Tuesday, October 24th, classes will again get the opportunity 

to learn from five professional artists (a mu-

sician, a dancer, a visual artist, an actor 

and a storyteller)  thanks to the work of the 

Saskatchewan Cultural Exchange Society.   
 

If you have any compliments, questions or concerns, do not hes-

itate to contact your child’s classroom teacher, Mr. Key or my-

self.   

Yours in Education,  

Ms. Kampen 

 

Osler School     
High 5’s 

 

+ Be Respectful 

+ Be Responsible 

+ Be Safe 

+ Be Grateful 

+ Be Open to Learn and Grow 

Check out our School Website for 

updates, reminders and 

announcements. 
 

Sign up to receive daily emails of 

our  school announcements! 
 

Keep up to date on our team 

practices and games. 
 

http://blogs.spiritsd.ca/

oslerschool/ 



Grade 7-9 BOTTLE DRIVE 
 

Thank you to all who supported the Grade 7-9 bottle 

drive last Thursday. We realize our need to change 

dates caused some inconvenience to hold onto your 

bottles a little longer, but we appreciate you did and 

donated them to us! 
 

A big thank you to the students who stayed to help as 

well as to Mr. Janzen, Mr. Chorneyko, Mrs. Bysterveld, 

Mrs. Harms, Mrs. Peters, Mrs. Hiebert and Mr. Campbell 

for helping out.  
 

Special thanks to Flaman Trailers in Saskatoon for their 

donation of a discounted trailer that was a huge help 

in storing and transporting the bottles. 
 

Mrs. Lane, Mrs. Hartery and the SLC 
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Scholastic Book Fair is at Osler School this week!! 
 

The Fair will run from Monday, October 2nd to Thursday, October 5th. 
 

We will be open during the Student Progress Conferences on Tues-

day, October 3rd and Thursday, October 5th from 3:00-7:00 pm. 
 

With birthday parties and Christmas right around the corner, come 

check out the Book Fair for great gift ideas!! 

School Fees 
 

Thank you to all who have al-

ready paid school fees for the 

2017-2018 school year. 
 

School fees were due by the 

end of September. If you are 

unable to pay the total 

amount, please contact 

Candace Berg in the office to 

make alternate arrangements. 

Student Progress Conferences  
Tuesday, October 3rd and Thursday, October 5th 

 

 

Kindergarten Student 

Progress Conferences 
 

Student Progress Conferences 

for kindergarten students are 

booked in November.  



Apple Fundraiser 2017 
 

Our annual "Apple Fund Raiser" sponsored by our Junior 

Monarchs Student Council (JMSC) will be wrapping up next 

week with the arrival and distribution of the apples. The ap-

ples should be ready for pick up by noon on Tuesday, Oc-

tober 10th. Pick up times for apples are as 

follows: 
    

 Tuesday (Oct. 10)    1:00 - 7:00 

 Wednesday (Oct. 11)    3:00 - 6:00 

 Thursday (Oct. 12)     3:00 - 6:00 

  

Anyone wanting to purchase additional boxes can stop by 

the school because several extra boxes have been or-

dered. The students and staff of Osler School would like to 

thank everyone who works so hard to make this fundraiser 

a success - our brokers and organizers, student sellers, staff 

and parent volunteers and, of course, our loyal customers!  

Thank you!   

Nut Allergies 
 

Please re-

member 

that Osler 

School is on 
Peanut/Nut 

Alert. Help us keep all of 

our children safe by 

checking labels when 

packing lunches or bring-

ing food to school. 

Campbell’s Labels for 

Education 
 

 

The Campbell’s Labels for Ed-

ucation program has been 

discontinued. Thank you for all 

your support over the years, 

sending in thousands and 

thousands of soup labels. We 

have been able to purchase 

many items for our school 

through this program. Please 

do not send any 

more label dona-

tions. 

Student Drop Offs/Pick Ups  
 

Thank you to all parents/grandparents/guardians as we 

work to keep the area in the front of the school safe for 

our students. As the weather gets colder, traffic volume 

increases, so lets keep the following in mind.  
 

 The bus zone is off limits for drop offs and pick ups from 

8:15 - 9:00, and from 2:45 - 3:30. 

 U turns and 2 point turns are not allowed - please drop 

off/pick up and continue in the direction you were 

heading. 

 Please remember that school doors are locked until 

8:30, and our first bell rings at 8:45. Please do not send 

students to arrive at school before that time. 

 Parents are invited to meet their children outside the 

doors at 3:14. Parents who wait in the K-3 bootroom at 

the end of the day add to an already congested ar-

ea. If you arrive at the school before 3:14 you are most 

welcome to wait in the front foyer until the 3:14 bell. At 

that time you can walk around the front of the school 

and meet your child(ren) outside the Kindergarten to 

Grade 3 doors. If you have a quick question for the 

teacher, please do not hesitate to come into the 

school after the student rush has cleared to touch 

base with the classroom teacher.   
 

We appreciate your cooperation as we work together to 

keep our school community safe! 

Students may pur-

chase milk and 

juice at lunch time.  

The price is $1.00.  
 

You may also buy a beverage 

card which enables you to 

buy 20 milk or juice for $18.00. 



PICTURE DAY!!!! 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 16th 

LOST AND FOUND 
 

With Fall comes fluctuating tem-

peratures and our lost and found 

fills up with sweaters and jackets 

left out on the playground! 
 

When you are in the school, take the oppor-

tunity to check out the lost and found for any 

items your child may have left behind! 

Thank you to Tammy Guenther, Sandi 

Arnason and their scrapbooking group 

for the generous donation of scrap-

booking supplies to the kindergarten 

class. The students are thrilled to be able 

to create with such amazing supplies. Your donation is 

greatly appreciated! Thank you! 
 

Mrs Bymoen and kindergarten students 

Terry Fox School Run 
 

Thank you to everyone who 

participated in and support-

ed Osler School's Terry Fox 

School Run on September 

28th. It was the National 

School Run Day where hun-

dreds of schools carry on the 

Marathon of Hope. 
 

We raised over $300! Thank 

you for your generous dona-

tions.  

Come join the 

OSLER FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER 
And 

Wrangler Elisa 

for a Reptile Show!!  
 

October 20, 2017 

3:30 pm to 5pm 
The Gathering Place 

 

Admission $2/child. 
 

Photos are $2/picture with prints to be picked 

up at Town Office at a later date. 

Family Health Information 
 

Save that Smile 

Trick or Treat 

When to Stay Home From 

School  

Healthy Eating for Meetings 

 

Find more family health info at: 
www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca 
(Search: school newsletter inserts) 

  

HEALTHY STUDENTS = BETTER LEARNERS 

https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/October/Save%20That%20Smile.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/October/Trick%20or%20Treat.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/October/When%20Child%20Should%20Stay%20Home.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/October/When%20Child%20Should%20Stay%20Home.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/October/Healthy%20Eating%20for%20Meetings.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Pages/School-Newsletter-Inserts.aspx

